CHARGE
POST

COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION LETTER

Electrical and Civil Works — Kelrose Lane Car Park (2 Kelrose Lane, North Sydney NSW 2060)
To Residents and Businesses,

We are writing to inform you of upcoming electrical and civil works scheduled to take place in your area as part of
the installation of electric vehicle (EV) charging infrastructure.

Project Location:
Kelrose Lane Car Park - 2 Kelrose Lane, North Sydney NSW 2060
(All site markups and confirmed service/trenching routes have been provided to North Sydney Council)

Planned Work Dates:
e Monday 12" May 2025 (7.00am — 5.00pm)
e Wednesday 14t May 2025 (7.00am — 5.00pm)
e Thursday 15" May 2025 (7.00am — 5.00pm)

(Please note: Dates may be subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen site constraints.)
Scope of Works:

Electrical Works:

e  Supply and installation of new service mains

e Installation of a private pillar and three-phase 80amp main switchboard
e  Concrete footing and formwork, including associated electrical wiring

e Installation of two protective bollards and EV chargers
Civil Works:

e Trenching along the confirmed underground route
e Installation of conduit to house power supply cables
e Re-surface restoration using cold mix or equivalent

All works will be undertaken with care to minimise disruption to residents, businesses, and footpath users.
Appropriate safety and traffic control measures will be in place during the construction period.

Accredited Service Provider:

Dale Caterson Electrical — ASP Level 2 (James Caterson)
On behalf of Southern Cross Contractors

Contact: 0419 976 300

If you have any questions or concerns about the works, please do not hesitate to contact the ASP or the
undersigned.

General Project Enquiries:
ChargePost

Customer Service Enquiry
Phone: (02) 6171 6108

Email: info@chargepost.com.au

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while these important infrastructure upgrades are completed.




